
TOWN OF LANGDON 

  SELECT BOARD MINUTES 

May 10, 2021 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chair, Devin Gallagher 

Present: Devin Gallagher and Lou Beam 

Select Board Minutes of 4-26-21 (Lou/Devin) passed unanimously   

Old Business: 

1. Department of Labor – Still have no received the final letter from them. 

2.Status of the Broad Band Contract – The Select Board signed the contract with Consolidated 

at the meeting. The administrator will scan it tomorrow and send it to Jeff McIver for 

Consolidated to sign and send back and then she will forward the Contract to the Bond Bank 

and our Bond Bank Attorney. 

3. We have received the quitclaim deed from the lawyer’s office so the administrator will get in 

touch with Andrea Cheeney who will bring her stamp and Mark Collins to come to the 

5/17/2021 meeting to sign it. 

4. Virginia Foote, EMD updated the Selectmen via Email on the radios as well as the EOP 

update. The radio forms have been submitted and the form that Devin questioned they didn’t 

need so Virginia shredded it. Virginia spoke to Lisa Murphy and she mailed Virginia a quote and 

that has been forwarded to Julia Chase with NH Emergency Management and she is completing 

the paperwork to move on with the project. 

5. Lou stated that he had ordered 2 new double sided Welcome to Langdon signs as the price 

each was $245.00 that way there would be a spare on hand. 

New Business: 

1. Orders were signed for 5/3 & 5/10 

2. A Timber Tax warrant was signed. 

3. Two Intents to cut were signed. 

Motion to adjourn at 7:55 p.m. (Lou/Devin) 

Respectfully submitted by Linda Christie 



 


